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We as a country have improved our climate emissions and we as a state of Oregon have
improved them as well. China is the biggest polluter and companies who do manufacturing in
China like Nike contribute to the emissions problem more than the small family business that
you are hurting with this legislation. Please do not pass these regressive and abusive measures.
Kevin Richmond

mailto:kevinatcr@gmail.com
mailto:HRULES.Exhibits@oregonlegislature.gov

